
BOWMORE ROAD BULLETIN
80 Bowmore Rd Toronto, ON M4L 3J3 Tel: (416) 393-9450

Friday, December 6, 2024

Principal: Bruce Taylor - bruce.taylor@tdsb.on.ca
Vice-Principal: Jacquie Neveu - Jacqueline.Neveu@tdsb.on.ca
Vice-Principal: Kosta Flegas - konstantinos.flegas@tdsb.on.ca

School Website: Please visit our school website for important information and upcoming events.
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/bowmore/

Principal’s Message

Two weeks left—not that we’re counting! December is always an exciting time, filled with the
anticipation of holidays, family gatherings, festive concerts, and a chance to unwind.

Our lost and found is overflowing! We’ve done our best to check for names on items, but we need
your help. Please make sure to label coats, boots, and other valuable belongings to make it easier
to reunite them with their owners.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend—don’t forget to bundle up and enjoy the crisp, cool weather!

Bowmore School Council - Survey open until Sunday.
Thank you to everyone who has submitted their response to the council survey. If you have not yet
submitted your response, the survey is open until Sunday. The purpose of the survey is to gather
information and to gain a better understanding of the Bowmore Community and the role the council
plays in it. If you can spare 2-5 minutes, please fill in this quick and anonymous survey. All
caregivers are welcome to participate, responses are not limited to one per household or family.
PLEASE CLICK HERE FOR SURVEY

Upcoming Important Dates

● Dec 9: Live Differently Presentation (Grade⅞)

● Dec 12: Pizza lunch

● Dec 12: Kindergarten Concert @4:30 pm -5:30 pm

● Dec 12: Primary Concert @ 5:45 pm - 6:45 pm

● Dec 18: Winter Sing-Along

● Dec 20: Last day of classes before break

● Winter Break Dec 21 - Jan 5

● Jan 6: First day of classes after break

● Jan 17 – PA Day (no school for students)
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Save the date: Winter Sing-Along Wed. Dec. 18, 2024

We invite families to join us for a sing-along to celebrate the last week of school and send our
community warm wishes for a happy and healthy winter break.

What: Winter Sing-Along
Who: Everyone!
When: Wed. Dec. 18, 2024 - 9:15 to 9:40 a.m.
Where: The School Yard – dress for the weather

There will be a sweet treat, and no cups are needed! A special thanks to Mr. Selby, Mr. Allcock and
the musical staff at Bowmore for helping to make this happen!

Room 101 Food Drive
Dear Parents,
Classroom 101 is running a food drive from December 2-13. Donate if you are able.
If you are able to donate, please send your children with non-perishable food items.
Our target items this year are boxed milk, dish soap, hygiene products (soap, deodorant, baby
products (diapers, formula) and feminine hygiene products.
All donations will go to the Nourish Food Bank in our neighbourhood.

Thank you,
Room 101

'Tis the season of giving! That's why Bowmore's room 101 is running a school-wide food drive for our local
food bank, Nourish. The class with the most donations will win a prize. Make sure to bring your donations to
your homeroom teacher before December 13.

Bowmore Nutrition Program (Week of December 9, 2024)

Dec 9 - Dec 13

Monday Cheerios

Tuesday Apples

Wednesday Scones

Thursday Cheese strings + Crackers

Friday Rice Cakes

The Nutrition Team: bowmoresnack@gmail.com
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Pizza Lunch

Reminder: Last call to order pizza for the Thursday, December 12 pizza lunch! Ordering closes at
noon on Sunday.

Ordering is also open for the following dates:

Friday, January 24
Thursday, February 13 (Friday is a PA day)
Friday, March 7
Friday, March 28
Thursday, April 17 (Friday is a holiday)
Friday, May 9
Friday, May 30
Friday, June 20

For more information on pizza lunch and how to order, please visit the school website at:
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/bowmore/Pizza-Lunch

TDSB Psychology Newsletter

Please use the link below to access the TDSB's Psychological Services newsletter, which provides
tips for supporting students, including the importance of empathy, establishing healthy routines,
modelling coping strategies, and encouraging positive social connections.

Link

Malvern's Grade 8 Open House-Information - Link

Grade 8 Graduation Committee
Are you the parent of a child in the eighth grade this school year? The Parent Council's Grade 8
Graduation Committee has been established and is looking for volunteers. If you are interested in
participating in the planning process, please contact us at bowmoregrad2025@gmail.com.
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Holiday Concert Bake Sale – Thursday, December 12 (4-7 pm)

The Grade 8 Graduation Committee and Grade 8 students will be holding a fundraising bake sale
during the Kindergarten and Primary Holiday Concerts on Thursday, December 12. Treats will be
available for purchase from approximately 4:00–7:00 pm (or until we run out). A limited amount of
pizza will also be available for sale from 5:00–6:00 pm.

We’re calling on all Grade 8 families, as well as any baking enthusiasts, to help by donating baked
goods or purchasing items at the sale. Proceeds will go to the Grade 8 Graduation Fund and the
Bowmore Cares Fund.

Candy Gram Sale – December 10–12 (Lunch & Holiday Concert)

Candy Grams will be available for purchase for $1 each during lunch on December 10, 11, and 12.
We will also be selling them at the Holiday Concert for any families who wish to purchase one for
their students. Candy Grams will be distributed on Monday, December 16, by the end of the school
day. Proceeds from this sale will support the Grade 8 Graduation Fund.

Thank you for your support!
The Graduation Committee

If you have any questions, please reach out to us at bowmoregrad2025@gmail.co
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